
& THE COMMONWEALTH OF MASSACHUSETTS 

FEDERAL CONSISTENCY REVIEW NOTICE 

The bfassachusetts Off~ce of Coastal Zone Management (CLM) Office is reviewing the proposals listed below for 
consistency with its enforceable program policies. 1'ro.iect propoi~ents have filed a statement and accompanying 
illformation with the CZM Office ~xnifying that their proposal is consiste~it with these policies. This inlormation is 
available for public inspection at the CZM Office Written comments may be submitted to the CZbf Office within 
twenty-one days of the publicat~on date oi'this Em,ironrr~enfalIl.I~~riirur,or as otherwise noted below. To submit 
comments electronically, send an e-mail to Robert.Boeri(~state.me.us. 

Anyone having technical questions regarding a particular pro.ject should contact the reviewer listed at the end of 
each notice below. Anyone having qllestions regarding the public comment process, or having comments on any 
project listed below should contact: 

Robert L Boer]. Act~ng Project R e \ ~ e %  Coordinator 

Massachusetts Ofice oCCoastol Zone Management 

251 Causeway Street, Sulte 800 

Boston, MA 021 14 

617-626-1219 


The Massachusetts Port Authority is proposing to renew it NPDES permit #MA0000787 to 
discharge from stormwater outfalls into receiving waters named: Boston Harbor, Boston Inner 
Harbor and Winthrop Harbor. Contact Todd Callaghan 61 7-626-1233, 

The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency intends to issue an NPDES general pem~it for 
discharges from noncontact cooling water in the States of Massachusetts and New Hampshire. 
Contact Todd Callaghan 617-626-1233. 

DEVAL L. PATRICK GOVCRNOR rlMOTHY P M U R R A Y  LlEUTINYt4T GOVCRNOR IAN A. BOWLES SECRETARY BRUCE K CARLISLE ACTING D.RECrOR 
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